
APPENDIX 2  

 

STATUTORY NOTICE 

 

LONDON BOROUGH OF SOUTHWARK 

CHERRY GARDEN PRIMARY SPECIAL SCHOOL 
INCREASE IN SIZE  

Notice is given in accordance with section 19(1) of the 
Education and Inspections Act 2006 that Southwark Local 
Authority intends to make a prescribed alteration to Cherry 
Garden Community Primary Special School, Mack's Road, 
London SE16 3XU from 01 September 2015. 

The proposal is to increase the school in size from 46 to 66 
places.  Cherry Garden School provides for pupils with 
profound and multiple learning difficulties and severe learning 
difficulties. 

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal.  Copies of 
the complete proposal can be obtained from: Martin Wilcox, 
Education Planning Officer, Hub 1, Fourth Floor, PO Box 
64529, London SE1 5LX (martin.wilcox@southwark.gov.uk) 

Within six weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, 
any person may object to or make comments on the proposal 
by sending them to Martin Wilcox, Education Planning Officer, 
Hub 1, Fourth Floor, PO Box 64529, London SE1 5LX 
(martin.wilcox@southwark.gov.uk). 

Romi Bowen 

Strategic Director Children’s Services 

Publication Date: 13 September 2012 

Explanatory note:  It is proposed that Cherry Garden Primary 
Special School increases in size from 46 to 66 places from 1 
September 2015.  The school would relocate by transferring to 
a new larger school building on the Gloucester Primary School 
site, Burcher Gale Grove, London SE15 6FL, which is adjacent 
to the new Tuke Secondary Special School.     

 
 


